
Feedback/Questions posed in writing at Advisory Board Summer Community Meeting 

 

• State owned Lake? 
o Why doesn’t state have any responsibility in maintenance of H2O quality? 
o Why no funding from county? 

• How do we broaden the tax base 
• How do we handle erosion and how do we get the wake board boats off of the lake? 
• Are we reading the standards set by water control for air/phosphate/phosphorus 
• Is our system out putting enough oxygen into size of our lake? 
• Is there a plan to get rid of our carp? 
• The county $’s we give them need to be spent on the lake not on salaries, etc. I really wonder if 

the money Neman Lake gives is spent elsewhere! 
• I really think we need to et someone other than WSU to do our water quality assessments. They 

are too comfortable and I really don’t trust them to do their job for our benefit.  The are too 
much in the county’s pocket. 

• I think the AB & district need to be abolished. Need to follow the other counties and need to be 
county wide. 

• During the October 2015 District AB meeting an increase of 10% taxes for district for a 5 year 
period. This increase included a 6% raising of taxes for Water Quality reserves. Taxes went from 
217,000/yr to 238,000 or $21,000 to be added to Water Quality reserves over 5 years. The 
$65,000 only has a proposed $25,000 in the 2018 budget.   

o Question:  what are the actual Water Quality reserves? 
o What is the $40,000 plan 

• The 5 year tax increase runs out in 2010 and would return to zero increase in 2021 budget 
o Question: will the 2015 tax increase for Water Quality reserves be removed or 

discontinued in 2021? 
• What is the state’s position on invasive species? 

o Is it recognized as a problem? 
o If infestation occurs how or will it be dealt with? 
o Why isn’t there a solution for prevention per the state? 

 Wash stations? 
 Inspection stations? 

 


